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02.01.2024 

 

Amendment to school opening hours – September 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer 

As you may be aware in March 2022 the Government published a mandatory change for schools to ensure they deliver 

32.5 per week hours of education to pupils as a minimum expectation and this requirement is to take place from 

September 2024. This requirement means that our school will need to change the opening hours to pupils.  

 

The new school day from September 2nd 2024 will be from 8.45am to 3.15pm for both schools.  

 

In both schools all children must be in between 08:35am and 08:45am to avoid being marked as late. Doors will close 

in both schools at 8:45am. Doors will open for collection at the end of the day at 3:15pm in both schools. 

I appreciate your support to help us meet this statutory requirement. 

Yours sincerely 

J.Meredith 

Chair of Governors 


